
F. No. 27/54/2021-(For & Envt) 
GOVERNMENT OF MANIPUR 

SECRETARIAT: FOREST & ENVIRONMENT DEPARTMENT 

To, Imphal, the 16th October, 2021 

The Deputy Inspector General of Forests (Central) 

North East Regional Office, Law-U-Sib, Lumbatngen 

Near M.T.Cc. Workshop., Shillong-793021 (Meghalaya) 

Subject:- Submission of information for diversion of 54.933 ha Forest 

construction of two-lane with paved shoulder of 

Tamenglong -Phelong Section from Km 31.430 to Km 43.480 of 

Tamenglong-Mahur Road in the State of Manipur on EPC Mode by 

Land for 

NHIDCL-reg.

Sir/Madam,

I am directed to send herewith a copy of letter No.7/284/2021/Forests/460, 

dated 14/10/2021, along with its enclosures from PCCF & HoFF, Manipur, on the 

above subject, and to request you kindly to take further necessary action for for 

diversion of 54.933 ha Forest Land for construction of two-lane with paved 

shoulder of Tamenglong -Phelong Section from Km 31.430 to Km 43.480 of 

Tamenglong-Mahur Road in the State of Manipur on EPC Mode by NHIDCL at 

an early date. 

Yours faithfully,

Encl: As above

(A.Heera SingH)
Under Secretary (For. & Envt.)

Government of Manipur 

Copy to: 

1) P.P.S. to Minister (For. & Envt), Manipur 
2) P.S. Addl. Chief Secretary (For & Envt), Government of Manipur 

3PCCF & HoFF, Manipur 
3) USER Agency 
4) Guard file 
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